
Spark New Zealand Limited ARBN 050 611 277 

Spark City, 167 Victoria Street West, Private Bag 92028, Auckland, New Zealand 

 

 
Market Announcement 
 
3 June 2016 
 

Spark New Zealand concludes sale of its international voice business  

 
Spark New Zealand announced today it has completed the sale of its US international voice 
business to MNF Group Limited (formerly My Net Fone Limited) following receipt of US 
government approvals.  This concludes the sale of the international voice business following 
completion of the non-US business on 23 April 2015. 
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For media queries, please contact: 
 
Richard Llewellyn 
Head of Corporate Communications +64 (0) 27 523 2362 
 
For investor relations queries, please contact: 
 
Stefan Knight 
General Manager Finance and Business Performance +64 (0) 27 252 9438 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


